
PVS Spring Meeting 2022 Registration
24th & 25th March – Radisson Blu Edinburgh

Please note that ALL registrations for this meeting will be made via the PVS Website,
where full instructions are available.

www.pigvetsoc.org.uk

When registering, you will be asked to select various options:-
Members Non-Members

Full conference registration – 24th & 25th March
(includes lunch, dinner, bed & breakfast)

£ 295 inc VAT £ 385 inc VAT

Day registration for Thursday 24th March
(includes lunch and tea/coffee)

£ 180 inc VAT £ 225 inc VAT

Day registration for Friday 25th March
(includes tea/coffee)

£ 180 inc VAT £ 225 inc VAT

Please Note: Permission for non-members and guests to attend must be obtained from the President
Jim Morris – president@pigvetsoc.org.uk

If you are attending the dinner on the Thursday night, you will also need to select your menu options. The 
full menu will be available on the website, your choices will be:-

Starter

Pressed Salmon Terrine, Spicy Beetroot Dressing
or

Crispy Spiced Pork Belly Stir Fried Vegetables & Soba Noodles
or

Grilled Aubergine & Mozzarella With Cherry Tomatoes & Artichokes
*******************

Main Course

Smoked Trout Risotto Smoked Trout & Caramelized Onions with a Roasted Tomato Sauce & Crisp Leaves
or

Roasted centre Cut Pork Chop, Herb new potatoes, maple glazed apple and sauteed greens
or

Sautéed Mushroom, goat cheese on filo cake with broccoli marinade, balsamic & beetroot ketchup

If you have any particular dietary requirements, please contact our organising team via the email address 
conference@pigvetsoc.org.uk as soon as possible

Any questions with regards the website and registration, please email
Ed or Duncan – webmaster@pigvetsoc.org.uk

Please book as soon as possible to guarantee your place – the early bird rate lasts until 3rd March 6pm 
GMT, after which bookings will incur an additional £55 booking fee due to the extra administration time 

required. Please note that in the event of receiving a cancellation request prior to the early bird rate 
closing a 50% refund will be given. A refund will not be available after the early bird rate has closed.

There will be an Annual General Meeting on the evening of Thursday 24th March before dinner

Kindly sponsored by

Please note that these meetings are members-only, closed events. Sharing of presented material on 
social or other media should not be done without express, advanced permission of the presenter and 

meeting organisers.


